
 

 

 
 
Law Department      Roger W. Steiner 

Corporate Counsel 
Telephone: 816-556-2314 
Facsimile: 816-556-2787 
Roger.Steiner@kcpl.com 

 
April 20, 2011 

 
Mr. Steve Reed 
Secretary/General Counsel 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
Jefferson City MO 65101 
 

Re:  Case No. ER-2010-0355—Rate Tariff Sheets Substitutions; 
Tariff Tracking No. YE-2011-0523 

 
Dear Mr. Reed: 
 
 Kansas City Power & Light Company (“KCP&L”) asks the Commission to substitute the 
enclosed 6th Revised Sheet No. 5B, canceling 5th Revised Sheet No. 5B and 6th Revised Sheet 
No. 35B, canceling 5th Revised Sheet No. 35B for the ones submitted April 18, 2011.  Staff and 
KCP&L have been in discussion concerning these tariffs and have agreed on the need for a 
minor change to the original filing.  On sheet 5B, in the Residential General Use and Space Heat 
- 2 Meter section of the Residential Service tariff, the separately metered space heat energy 
charge in the Summer season has been changed from $0.11029 per kWh to $0.11028 per kWh. 
 On sheet 35B, within section 10.1, extra spaces inadvertently left in the tariff have been 
removed. 
 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 

      /s/ Roger W. Steiner 
 
      Roger W. Steiner 
 
RWS/naw 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Counsel of Record – Case No. ER-2010-0355 


